
Thank you to all Cambridgeshire and Peterborough
Schools for taking part in the Virtual Friendship Run and

we hope the children enjoyed the challenges. 

To inform the planning of future virtual competitions we
would love your feedback, please click on the link below

which will take you to a short survey.

Friendship Run Feedback 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/WMKZQLL

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/WMKZQLL

